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A group of our young people recently enjoyed an unforgettable holiday at the 
Piperdam lodges in Dundee, where they embraced every opportunity with 
enthusiasm and positivity. Throughout the trip, everyone engaged 
exceptionally well, taking part in a wide range of exciting activities – from 
bouncing across the inflatable aqua park and spotting wild dolphins on a 
thrilling speed boat ride, to segwaying through the grounds, enjoying lively 
games nights, and even immersing themselves in VR gaming. 

 

For some, these activities meant stepping outside of their comfort zones and 
trying things they had never experienced before, which made their 
achievements all the more special. The holiday was filled with laughter, 
teamwork, and the creation of lasting memories. 

 

A huge thank you goes to all the staff who supported the trip and played such 
a big part in making it such a success. Their encouragement and care helped 
ensure every young person felt included, safe, and able to enjoy this incredible 
experience to the fullest. 

    


